
     JARRETT MIDDLE SCHOOL FOUNDATION 
                                1903 Palolo Avenue 
                             Honolulu, Hawaii 96816 
 

 

September 26, 2018 

 

 

Dear Alumni and Friends of Jarrett, 

 

We feel so proud and honored to be part of the Jarrett Middle School Ohana that has 

made great strides in the academic and behavioral development of the students in its 

strive toward excellence. 

  

Foundation Grants this past year have helped support: 

Library iPods, 6th Grade Camp, Academic Incentives, Positive Behavior Incentives, 

AV/Studio Lab, Make a Difference Day, Accelerated Reader Program, College Campus 

Visits, Supplemental Textbooks, Classroom Supplies, band instruments, Challenger 

Space Center excursions and many others...  The students benefit directly from the 

generosity of people who support the Foundation! 

 

The Foundation Annual Dinner is coming up on Saturday,  November 3, 2018 and I 

would like to invite all of you to attend this inspiring “community” event at JCCH 

(Japanese Cultural Center of Hawaii) Manoa Ballroom at 5:30pm.  The cost is just $65.00 

per person.  Please fill out the attached flier, cut the bottom portion and submit with your 

payment by October 19, 2018 to the school office or mail to the address on the flier.  

 

You will be amazed at how the students have improved and how they are thriving under 

the leadership of Jarrett Principal Dr. Reid Kuba and the dedicated faculty and staff.  

Please help us show the students, faculty and staff, that the community is behind them. 

What we do now for the school lays the “foundation” for the future! 

 

Please join us on November 3
rd

 in recognizing our teacher and community supporter 

honorees; enjoy great live entertainment and silent auction! 

 

We are having a silent auction and a raffle as part of our fundraiser and we are asking for 

your kokua by donating new or near-new items for the silent auction or as a raffle prize. 

If you, someone or business you know are willing and able to donate an item, please 

bring it to the Jarrett office with a label indicating “for Silent Auction” and donor’s name 

and mailing address.  Or email me for pickup: owen.nakao@gmail.com, text or call: 381-

9612.  
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